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Wilson Center Digital Archive Translation - English

Secretary General of the Afro-Asian Conference Unified Secretariat
Mr. [Ruslan] Abdulgani:

It is my honor to receive your No. 45/VIII notification sent on January 21, 1955, and
the telegram that you sent on March 13. 

Regarding the issue of the agenda of the Afro-Asian conference, the government of
the People's Republic of China currently does not have any specific suggestions. If
there are any suggestions in the future, I will notify you at any time. 

Best on all,
Highest Regards,

Foreign Ministry of the People's Republic of China (Vice Minister)
[Signature Illegible]

March 1955
Beijing


